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Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Lindsey Ozbolt
Sent: Friday, December 06, 2013 3:11 PM
To: hayden@elltel.net
Subject: RE: CU-13-00006 Valley Vet HE recommendation

Hi Mark, 

 

I just realized that I missed a week somewhere today and that I will be able to put Valley Vet on the Agenda for 

December 17
th

 closed record hearing at 10:00 am before the BOCC.  This means that the enabling documents will be 

before the BOCC for signature on the January 7
th

 date. 

 

I apologize for the confusion. 

 

Lindsey Ozbolt 

Staff Planner 

 

Kittitas County Community Development Services 

411 North Ruby St., Suite 2 

Ellensburg, WA 98926 

Phone: 509-962-7637 

Email: lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us 

 

From: Lindsey Ozbolt  

Sent: Friday, December 06, 2013 12:38 PM 

To: 'Shawn Hayden' 
Subject: RE: CU-13-00006 Valley Vet HE recommendation 

 

Hi Mark, 

 

I will be placing Valley Vet on the schedule for a closed record meeting before the Commissioners on the January 7
th

 

agenda date.  I will be adding it next week and do not see an issue with that date occurring.  

 

Please let me know if you have any questions about the closed record hearing process. 

 

Regards, 

 

Lindsey Ozbolt 

Staff Planner 

 

Kittitas County Community Development Services 

411 North Ruby St., Suite 2 

Ellensburg, WA 98926 

Phone: 509-962-7637 

Email: lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us 

 

From: Shawn Hayden [mailto:hayden@elltel.net]  

Sent: Thursday, December 05, 2013 9:10 PM 
To: Lindsey Ozbolt; 'hayden1242'; 'Jennifer Phang' 

Subject: RE: CU-13-00006 Valley Vet HE recommendation 
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Lindsey, 

Thank you for the update.  Could you confirm when the closed door commissioner’s hearing on this permit will be 

scheduled? 

 

Mark Hayden 

 

From: Lindsey Ozbolt [mailto:lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us]  

Sent: Thursday, December 05, 2013 4:39 PM 

To: hayden@elltel.net; hayden1242 (hayden1242@fairpoint.net); Jennifer Phang (Jennifer@awerks.com) 
Subject: CU-13-00006 Valley Vet HE recommendation 

 

Good afternoon Dr. Hayden. 

 

Please find attached the Hearing Examiner’s recommendation on your conditional use permit application CU-13-

00006.  This document has been uploaded to the County website as well. 

 

Regards, 

 

Lindsey Ozbolt 

Staff Planner 

 

Kittitas County Community Development Services 

411 North Ruby St., Suite 2 

Ellensburg, WA 98926 

Phone: 509-962-7637 

Email: lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us 

 

 

Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County 
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56 
RCW and to archiving and review. 
 
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14 


